
 
 
54 Portsmouth Street  |  Concord, NH 03301  |  603.226.4732 
 

 

October 19, 2020  

Debra Howland, Executive Director  

NH Public Utilities Commission  

21 South Fruit Street  

Concord, NH 03301  

 

Re: Petition to Intervene in Docket No. DE 20-170, Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rates, and 

Service List Change Request 

 

Dear Director Howland:  

 

Please accept the attached petition to intervene from Clean Energy NH (CENH) in Docket No. 

DE 20-170.  

 

Please also add the following individuals to the service list for DE 20-170: 

• Madeleine Mineau, madeleine@cleanenergynh.org 

• Kelly Buchanan, kelly@cleanenergynh.org 

• Brianna B. Fiorillo, brianna@cleanenergynh.org 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this petition and please feel free to contact me if any 

questions arise.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Madeleine Mineau  

Executive Director, Clean Energy NH 

madeleine@cleanenergynh.org  
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